
 
 

CITY OF EDEN, N.C. 
 
A special meeting of the City Council, City of Eden, was held on Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 4 p.m. in 
the conference room, 308 E. Stadium Drive. Those present for the meeting were as follows: 

 
Mayor: Neville Hall 
Council Members: Darryl Carter 

Gerald Ellis 
Jerry Epps 
Angela Hampton 
Phillip Hunnicutt 
Bernie Moore (attended remotely) 
Bruce Nooe 

City Manager: Jon Mendenhall 
City Clerk: Deanna Hunt 
City Attorney: Erin Gilley 
 

 
 

Mayor Hall called the special meeting of the Eden City Council to order. 

Closed Session to discuss economic development pursuant to NCGS 143.318.11 (a)(4). 

A motion was made by Council Member Ellis to go into closed session. Council Member Hampton 
seconded the motion. All members voted in favor of the motion. The motion carried. 

A motion was made by Council Member Carter to return to open session. Council Member Epps seconded 
the motion. All members voted in favor of the motion. The motion carried. 

A motion was made by Council Member Ellis to adjourn. Council Member Hampton seconded the motion. 
All members voted in favor of the motion. The motion carried. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

Deanna Hunt 
City Clerk 

 

ATTEST: 
 
 

Neville Hall 
Mayor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


